
Aston Hall J & I School After School Clubs 

 Spring Half Term 2 - 2024   

Day Club Name Year 
Groups 

Extra Information 

Mondays Crazy Science 
(KS1) - Delivered 
by ABC 

  

Year 1 – 
Year 3 

 
18 places 

Finishes at 4.20pm 

 
Runs for 4 weeks; starting Monday 26th February 
2024 until Monday 18th March 2024 inclusive. 
During this club you will be given the chance to be 
crazy scientists and perform a variety of fun and 
interesting experiments from testing electricity 
circuits to creating slime! 

Wednesdays Mini 
Trampolines - 
Live & Learn 
Sports 

  

Year 1 – 
Year 6 

 
20 places 

Finishes at 4.20pm 

 
Runs for 5 weeks; starting Wednesday 28th 
February 2024 until Wednesday 27th March 2024 
inclusive. 
The mini trampoline sessions will be delivered to 
music, enhancing the fun experience and 
trampoline routines. During each session you will 
learn a variety of trampoline skills and improve 
your fitness levels. 

Thursdays Dough Disco Year 1 – 
Year 4 

 
15 places 

Finishes at 4.20pm 

 
Runs for 4 weeks; starting Thursday 29th February 
2024 until Thursday 21st March 2024 inclusive. 
Dough Disco involves using playdough to music, 
copying the specific hand movements and making 
lots of different things from playdough. This club 
will be run by Mrs Lindley 

Thursdays Cross-Stitch Year 2 – 
Year 6 

 
10 places 

Finishes at 4.20pm 

 
Runs for 4 weeks; starting Thursday 29th February 
2024 until Thursday 21st March 2024 inclusive. 
This club will be run by Mrs Wall and you will 
create your own small, themed cross-stitch 
project. 

 
All clubs are free and a text message will be sent to parents to confirm their child has been allocated a 
place.  Please note that due to high demand for places in clubs, these will initially be offered to children 
who have not had the opportunity to take part in a club before or who did not get a place 
previously.  After this, places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis; please ensure your reply 
forms are returned to the school office.  We recognise that there is a large demand for clubs after school 
and we will continue to expand and develop our offers and activities to accommodate as many children as 

we can.  Where possible, we will also try to run the same club multiple times throughout the year 
to ensure that children can have the opportunity to take part at some stage. 

 


